
      
                                                                        
March 15, 2005 
Jaclyn A. Brilling,  Secretary 

NYS Public Service Commission 

3 Empire State Plaza Albany,  

New York 12223-1350 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

On behalf of Beaver Dam Lake Water Corp. (Beaver Dam) enclosed is Leaf 12 Revision 2 
to P.S.C. No. 4 - Water to become effective July 1,2007. This leaf would allow Beaver Dam to 
set its own rates, charges and surcharges to cover operating, maintaining and upgrading the water 
system. 

Beaver Dam is requesting an exemption, pursuant to Public Service Law (PSL) Section 
5(4), from the rate setting requirements of the PSL Section 89-c. Beaver Dam understands that 
this exemption is generally given to Homeowners Associations (HOA) and that while it is not an 
HOA it functions in the same manner. To demonstrate this, Beaver Dam has provided Staff of 
the Department of Public Service with its by- laws. Beaver Dam believes this satisfies the 
legislative purpose underlying PSL §5(4), 

By this letter it is requested that the Staff of the Water Rates Section file the attached tariff 
leaf electronically with the Department of Public Service. 

Beaver Dam also requests waiver of newspaper publication since it will be notifying its 
customers by mail. 

Very truly yours. 

 
 

Received: 3/15/2007


